
 

 
 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

F69-18 LOWERING OF THE FLAG� 

Legislative History:� 

Document dated December 29, 1969.� 

At its meeting of December 8, 1969, the Academic Council approved the following policy on �
lowering of campus flag, presented by Marie Fox of the Campus Development and Community �
Relations Committee.� 

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:� 

"Approved." Signed: H.W. Burns, January 6, 1970.� 

LOWERING OF THE FLAG 

F 69-18 

In situations not governed by federal, national, or state law or by decree, the President of the College is 
the only authority empowered to determine when the flags are to be flown at half mast on the campus. 


